   I am in fully behind a transition to 100% clean energy strongly opposed the continued reliance on Fracked Gas in the Pacific NW.    By conserving energy,  committing to local renewable energy sources, and exploring all possible cost effective alternatives to fracking, we can and must achieve 100% clean energy.    I realize this comes at a price; however, the long term impact to our health and environment is of greater importance than the benefit of the continued reliance on Fracked Gas.   Furthermore, the RRGP in Vancouver is located near communities of color, thus exacerbating health disparities such as asthma.  As a chronic sufferer of asthma, I can testify regarding the problems air quality has had on my own health.    I do recall having spent an entire night coughing and wheezing until finally I was able to seek medical care. I urge FERC to dissolve the use of Fracking in favor of conservation and green energy.
